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April 1, 2013

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I just wanted to send you all a final note to let you know that my last day in Mrs. Mercadante’s class is Tuesday, April 2nd. I will be moving across the hallway and will be student teaching in Preschool over the next six weeks to fulfill my special education clinical practice requirement. Words cannot express how thoroughly I have enjoyed being in your child’s classroom over the past ten weeks under the leadership of Mrs. Mercadante. I have enjoyed getting to know each and every student in 1M!
I am sure over the past several weeks you have heard that I taught a unit in the classroom with a leadership theme. We learned about several famous people such as Abraham Lincoln, George Washington, and Benjamin Franklin and what had made them good leaders. We discussed several people who are leaders in our own lives such as family members, teachers, and friends. We learned about the traits of a good leader and what we can do in order to be leaders at school and at home. I look forward to hearing good reports from my first grade leaders now and in the future!
Your child was instrumental in showing me how to become a teacher. We had a wonderful experience laughing, learning and growing together, and I can’t believe how fast the time has flown! In closing, I would like to give a HUGE thank you to Mrs. Mercadante! I am forever grateful for her patience, guidance, and understanding throughout this whole process. I have enjoyed watching her teach, interacting with the students, and collaborating with her on lessons. She truly is such an outstanding teacher and is an asset to the Tatem community! I know I have been given an excellent foundation in teaching from her example. Thank you for your time.

Regards,

Alexis M. Hernandez
